Britto, John

From: Oscar Bauer <oscarhon@sympatico.ca>

Sent: January-26-16 8:31 PM c .2 i

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca CGMMUNICATE N

Cc: lafrate, Marilyn

Subject: development in Kleinburg Cw {PH) - Fgg 'Q {g
2 ]

Dear Madam/Sir : AL

We have been living in Kleinburg since 1964 and choose Kleinburg as a place

to get away from the city. The developments lately and some new proposed developments would and have
certainly changed the community completely. When Vaughan made an Official Plan for Kleinburg

a lot of thought was given to the future look of Kleinburg. When our home was built we had to adhere to
the building code and we did. There is absolutely no reason to make changes to an Official Plan previcusly
established even it is for developers to make a bundle of money.

We are opposing strongly the proposed development for properties beside/behind the Bell building
10398-10402 Islington, and also the proposed development 30 Nashville Rd. and

the 3 properties on Stegman's Mill Rd. 3 stories units.

Yours truly

Gisela and Oscar Bauer, 43 Pennon Rd.,Kleinburg.



